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Message:
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Related Case Number: 16-0852

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mr. Krisopher Bickel 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS:

• 2073 Shirlene Dr 
• Grove City , Ohio 43123 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION:

• Home: 6145391213 
• Alternative: 6144323101 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: bickelx2@aol.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

• Company: AEP 
• Name on account: Kristopher Bickel 
• Service address: 2073 Shirlene Dr 
• Service phone: 6145391213 
• Account Number: 106-556832-2-4 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Regarding Case Number 16-1852 concerning special distribution charges and renewable energy. I am 
much in favor of renewable energy but making rate payers pay for capital expenses as if AEP was a 
co-op or mutual corporation does not make sense. AEP is a stock owned corporation listed on the 
New York Stock Exchange and any other stock corporation would borrow money or sell additional 
stock on the exchange to raise funds for capital expenditures. Utilities are a special case on the stock 
exchange since they have guaranteed profits and pay generous dividends. Do not approve any 
additional charges to the distribution costs to consumers which now exceed the electricity costs on my 
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bill. The list of extra charges seems to be limitless if these charges are allowed to continue. Thank 
You for your consideration on this matter. 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/2/2016 1:58:52 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1852-EL-SSO

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, K. Bickel
electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff


